N\ Save the date for Kindergarten Math Night!
When: January 31, 2012

Where: New Eagle Elementary School

What time: 5:30 to 7:30

Plan to join us on Tuesday, January 31 for a
fun filled evening of math. You will be able to
share in the types of games and activities
your child experiences in class, and play
some of the exciting computer games
designed to help enhance kindergarten math
skills.

More information will be coming soon. Look for the invitation in
your child’s backpack and online.




